Licensing Act 2003 — Notice of an application received

Notice of Application
for a new premises licence under Licensing Act 2003

Notice is hereby given that an application has been made by Aldi
Stores Ltd for a new premises licence in respect of: Aldi Store, 2
Morado Way, Stoke Bardolph, Nottinghamshire. NG14 5HZ to:

Sale of alcohol — for consumption off the premises
Monday to Sunday: 06:00hrs until 00:00hrs

Opening hours of the premises
Monday to Sunday: 06:00hrs until 00:00hrs

The licensing register and full details of the application can be
inspected by contacting the licensing authority during office hours
at:

The Licensing Section

Public Protection Service
Gedling Borough Council

Civic Centre, Arnold

Nottingham

NG5 6LU

Tel: 0115 901 3971

Email: licensing@gedling.gov.uk

Interested Parties or Responsible Authorities can make
representation in writing to the licensing authority up to and
including 11™" July 2022. It is an offence for anyone knowingly or
recklessly to make a false statement in connection with a licence
application. A person guilty of an offence under this section is
liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding level 5 on the
standard scale.



